
Good morning, Gateway!  Today is Tuesday, September 17, 2024. 

 ______ Calling all Guardians! As we gear up for our kickoff spirit assembly on 

Friday, September 20th, we’re challenging all 6th, 7th, and 8th grade students to 

show off your school spirit! Here’s the challenge: Wear your Guardian Wear or 

the color blue to the assembly. That’s right—represent your grade with pride! 

We’ll find out at the assembly which grade brings the most school spirit. So, mark 

your calendars and start planning your outfits. Let’s make this a Friday to 

remember and show our Gateway Guardian pride! 

______ We are all unique! Our school is proud of the diversity of our students, and 

that includes race, ethnicity, gender identity, and cultural backgrounds. Let’s 

celebrate those differences by treating everyone with respect and learning from 

each other.  

______ The first Fandom Club meeting is tomorrow from 3-4 pm in the Commons. 

All students are welcome.  Come and make some new friends!  Please 

remember that there is no 4 pm activity bus this week, so please arrange your 

own transportation home in advance. 

______ Yearbooks are on sale now through September 24.  You can purchase 

them online or bring $30 cash or check to the Office.  There will only be one 

other time for you to reserve your yearbook, so purchase yours today.  

______ Attention athletes: Remember to sign up for the 5 pm Activity Bus on the 

list in the Commons by the end of 8th grade lunch.  Also, sports photo day is next 

Monday, September 23.  Your Coach will be distributing photo packets this 

week at practice.  Remember to complete it over the weekend and bring it with 

you to practice on Monday. 

Remember, Students, to be kind and respectful – it’s the GATEWay! 

 

 

 


